
 

Bairds Mainfreight Primary School 
Whānau/Teacher Catch-Up 

Morena 

On Tuesday 12 and Wednesday 13 April, you will have the opportunity to have an online 
catch-up with your child’s teacher. The teacher will be sharing your child's assessment 
data, learning goals and information about how they have settled into the term.  This 
catch-up will also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions you may have about 
your child. 

You will need to know the name of your child’s teacher to make a booking. 

BOOKING LINK 

Please use the booking link or QR code below to make an appointment.  You can also ring 
the school office (092748271) and Val will help you make an appointment. 

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/gasbk 

BOOKING QR CODE 

 

If you do make an appointment, your child's teacher will be in touch to confirm the 
date/time and will give you a link for the online meeting. 

Have a great day. 

Fee 

https://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code/gasbk

